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Hi, my submission is in regard to the NBN towers, particularly those going up in our area, Maraylya, 

NSW.  We have had many meetings with the people concerned and they do not listen to us.  If we 

are to have poles, we don't want them erected "next door" to us.  There are two National Parks in 

the area, one is Cattai National Park, and if one tower was to be erected here, at the entrance, as 

opposed to Threlkeld Drive, it is much higher and would not require the tower to be so tall.  The 

second could be erected in Scheyville National Park, which has infinity view as it is possibly the 

highest in the area.  There is electricity to both parks as they have not always been parks.  When we 

went to a meeting at Hills Council, the NBN people just would not listen.  Surely we should have 

some say as to where it can go.  They said it can only go there if no one else will have it on their 

private property.  I do volunteer work for National Parks, and when I mentioned it to them, 

regarding them being able to make $7,000 plus pa per pole on having the poles in the National Park, 

they were very interested.  So why would we not make everyone happy, the residents AND the 

NPWS, the poles to be erected on the highest lands in the area, blocking the view of no one, and 

NPWS to make some desperately needed money.   It just makes sense. It would be a win win 

solution. 
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